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For Immediate Release 

 
North Little Rock Police Department PIO Out of Office  

 
North Little Rock, Arkansas (August 27, 2021) – On Friday, August 27, 2021, at 6:00 a.m., 
Sergeant Carmen Helton, Public Information Officer for the North Little Rock Police Department, 
will be out of the office and unavailable to handle incidents that warrant the media’s attention. 
 
Captain Brian Dedrick will handle all media requests during this time. He can be reached at 501-
580-6035 or by email at brian.dedrick@nlrpolice.org   
 
Sgt. Helton will resume her responsibilities as the Public Information Officer on Thursday, 
September 2, 2021 at 4:00 p.m. 
 
Please forward this information to all members of your organization. 
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